
Dear Patient community, 

Our office is currently closed due to the coronavirus, COVID-19.  We realize that dentistry plays an 

important part in the everyday health of our patients, but we are unable to provide care due to the risk 

of spreading this virus and putting the community at a greater risk.  The health, safety, and well-being of 

our patients and their loved ones continues to be a priority for us during this time.   

 

The American Dental Association (ADA) has recommended all dental offices postpone all non-essential 

dental treatment at this time until further notice.  If you have a dental emergency, please call us. We will 

assess your situation and see what we can do.   

 

Baker Sisters Family Dental Care plans to reopen for patient care as soon as possible, however we are not 

sure of when this will be.  To insure the health and safety of our patients and the community, we have 

always followed all infection control and sterilization guidelines from the Occupational Safety and Health 

Administration (OSHA) and the Centers for Disease Control (CDC).  When we reopen, we will make any 

changes necessary to continue providing our patients with safe and comfortable dental care. 

 

Thank you for your understanding during this time.  We will be reaching out to you to reschedule any 

appointments.  Please feel free to contact us as well.  If you leave a message someone will return you 

call.  We miss our patients and are looking forward to seeing you all soon!  In the meantime, we hope 

everyone stays safe and well. 


